
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CRA is now accepting pre-registrations for the Corona Series 2020 
 

This is not your usual Beer Can Series. In fact, we do not have a start date! 
But we are enthusiastic and hopeful, and we do want to be prepared! 

 
 

Things to know: 
• Racing will not begin until recreational boating is no longer limited to same household members. 
• Racing will be scheduled for Wednesday nights and may extend as late as Aug. 12. 
• The Corona Series must contain at least three races. 
• There will be no after race parties, award gatherings, or weekly prizes. 
• The regatta is open to all members of organizations affiliated with US Sailing and limited to     

monohulls under 60’. 
• Current PHRF-San Diego certificates are required. 
• Entries will be limited in number to a maximum of 125 boats. 
• Registration fee is included in your 2020 CRA membership!  $50 for non-members. 

 
 
Things to do: 

• Communicate with your crew! 
• UPdate your PHRF-SD certificate.  
• Enter your boat on-line at www.cortezracing.com. 
• Non-members pay the $50 entry fee; to be refunded if there is no series.  
• Be sure your sail numbers are highly visible and conform to RRS Appendix G. 
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